
please be advised 
Inbox 
 
dankovic@gwmail.gwu.edu 
Sun, Dec 13, 2020, 3:10 AM  
Hi Amelia. I wanted to inform you that I decided to not extend my rent beyond the first month. 
There are several factors that I took into consideration when mak 
 
Amelia Matera <amelia@freshabode.com> 
Mon, Dec 14, 2020, 8:40 PM 
to me 
 
Aloha Sladjana~ 
I am sad you decided to leave Aloha Abode…you’ve barely been there. 
 
If anything changes or once you know your exact move-out date, let me know. 
 
I was going to mention that I do have opportunities for rent credit if you did want to stay longer 
and hadn’t found a job yet.  Also, Daniel, upstairs in Passion Unit, is currently teaching for an 
international school doing all online classes which seemed like an interesting opportunity to 
consider. 
 
If there’s anything I can do for you, I will be working around the building tomorrow. 
 
~Amelia 
 
Amelia Matera 
Imagine~Believe~Create~Receive 
206.830.8691 
 
 
  
 
 
Thank you, I will let you know.Thank you and I will.Thank you! 
 


